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Subject: Historic Designation of 2618 Myrtle Avenue in North Park 
 
Dear Mr. Lin and Historical Resource Board members: 
 
The North Park Historical Society supports the designation of 2618 Myrtle Avenue as a locally significant historic 
site. This site is an excellent example of a Mission Revival home in nearly original condition. In addition, it sits 
adjacent to the existing North Park Dryden Historic District, contrasting beautifully to the Craftsman homes that 
largely characterize that district. It also contrasts with the slightly newer bungalow court across the alley. 
Together, this designation with the adjacent parcels provide a range of housing common to San Diego in the first 
half of the 20th century. These resources provide a cross-section of the first half century of development in North 
Park in the neighborhood adjacent to Balboa Park. 
 
Please contact me if you need additional information. 
 
 
Sincerely,  

 
Stephen Hon, President 
North Park Historical Society 
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